On enquiry being made at the Mark Lane Office of
the Imperial and International Communications, Ld.,
regarding the cost of the cablegram received on the 25th
October, they state that the Society will not be debited
with the cost until either the December or January account,

when they have received the necessary advice by letter

from Beira.
They add, however, that the cost of the cablegram. B

will be £1:13:8. L//p{/{jy f ;; ‘
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